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Date: April 21st, 2022 

NOTICE 
 
 

Ref: Recruitment Notification No. BOPT/01/2021/Rectt. Dated: 30/10/2021. 
 
 

Sub: Receipt of complaints of candidates in regard to Skill Proficiency Assessment Test (SPAT) 

conducted separately for the post of Lower Division Clerk [Post Code: 03] and Upper 

Division Clerk [Post Code: 04] on 17/04/2022. 

Complaints received from candidates stating that they have faced some inconvenience during the 

Skill Proficiency Assessment Test (SPAT) held on 17/04/2022 for the post of Lower Division Clerk 

[Post Code: 03] and Upper Division Clerk [Post Code: 04] have been examined by the competent 

authority and it has been decided that the Skill Proficiency Assessment Test (SPAT) conducted on 

17/04/2022 for the above mentioned posts will be named as SPAT-1. Further, SPAT-2 will be 

conducted for such candidates who have not been satisfied with their performance in the SPAT-1 

examination held on 17/04/2022. All such candidates who are not satisfied with their performance in 

SPAT-1 held on 17/04/2022 may appear in SPAT-2. However, once they appear in SPAT-2, their 

performance only in SPAT-2 will be evaluated and considered in further determination of merit list. 

Candidates appeared in SPAT-1 but not willing to appear in SPAT-2, may do so, and their 

performance in SPAT-1 will be evaluated and considered for the determination of merit list. The 

SPAT-2 will be conducted separately for the post of LDC and UDC at different timings. The Date & 

Venue including the date of publishing of Admit Card will be notified on the official website soon. 

Candidates are required to keep visiting the official website for regular updates.  
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